

- Meeting started at 1:17pm
- PR made an order for literature for H&I but treasury did get a receipt for literature pick-up; stand-in for Literature Committee chair will follow-up
- Admin should seek someone interested in the Vice Treasurer position
- Recording Secretary did not receive an online GSR report for NA Regulars, despite GSR receiving an email confirmation; unknown if this issue was isolated to that single report; will follow-up to try to determine a window where emails were not received and resolve any resulting issues
- C&E asking for help funding food (e.g. pizza) at Area using non-NA funds, from admin committee members and/or GSRs; donation box for food proposed
- Meeting closed at 1:42pm